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Geibel Catholic's Mission 
The mission of Geibel Catholic
Junior-Senior High School is to

achieve and sustain
excellence in faith formation,

academics and service.
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CATHOLIC

GEIBEL CATHOLIC CALENDAR

“THE HIGHER WE GO,
THE MORE WE CAN HEAR THE VOICE

OF CHRIST”
– BLESSED PIER GIORGIO FRASSATI
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Online Attendance Form:                                    
We now have an online attendance form, that can be utilized 
when your child is either absent, running late, or needs to 
have an early dismissal.  It can be found on our website, by 
selecting MYGHS, Parents, and then   under forms, it is called: 
Student Absences.  It can also be found by click on the below 
link:    https://www.geibelcatholic.org/student-absences/  

Volunteer Opportunities:                                  
As a reminder, all students are required to turn in a  minimum 

of 24 service hours each year.  As service opportunities are 

sent to Geibel Catholic, we will make them available to       

students.  If you know of places that are in need of volunteers, 

please let us know & we will place it in the newsletter. Thanks! 

The Historic Church of St. Peter & St. Cecilia are in need of 

student volunteers during their Fish Frys on Ash   Wednesday 

& Friday’s (except Good Friday) during Lent. The hours are 

11:00am to 6:00pm. The location is St. Mary’s Social Hall: 118 

Church St, Brownsville, PA 15417. Questions contact: Kelly     

Startare at 724-785-7781   

                                                                                                          

The Partner Parishes of St. John the Baptist, Scottdale and St. 

Joseph, Everson will be holding their annual fish fry beginning 

on Feb. 14th and continuing every Friday except Good Friday 

from 11am-6pm in St. John’s School Hall. Volunteers are need-

ed after school (until about 7pm) to help serve food, clean 

tables, wash dishes and general clean up. If you need more            

information, please call the parish office at 724-887-6321.  

St. Pius Fish Fry is looking for volunteers for their Lenten Fish 

Fries.  Please use the below link to register:  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4EAEAE2BA3F4C25-

47792459-fish#/ 

                                             

Returning Students 2024-2025 School Year           
Please complete the link below to let us know if your child will or 
will not be returning to Geibel Catholic for the 2024-2025 School 
Year.  This will help us to plan classes & ensure all students needs 
are met.  Upon completion, please send to the Main Office $50 for 
your child's registration fee.  The fee will be credited on your 2024
-2025 School Year Tuition Bill.  This link needs to be completed by 
March 15th, 2024. https://forms.office.com/r/8YFTK0iA3x                          

St. Joseph Donations: 
In participation of the St. Joseph Altar Donations collection taking 
place across the Diocese of Greensburg, we are asking you to 
prayerfully consider donating any of the items listed below by  
Friday, March 15.  All items will go to help those in most need in 
our Fayette and Westmoreland County communities. Please bring 
them into Geibel Catholic and put in the donation boxes located in 
our main lobby. For further information about the St. Joseph     
Pilgrimage, please see the attached flyers. 

Thank you in advance for your donations and almsgiving during 
this season of Lent. May God bless you in your generosity! 

"A generous person will prosper; whoever refreshes others will be 
refreshed." - Proverbs 11:25 
 

Sports Booster Officers: 
The Geibel Catholic Sports Boosters are proud to present our new 
officers: 

Dave Waggett - President 

Justin Kelly - Vice President 

Michaela Gross - Secretary 

Thank you to these officers who volunteered their time and ran 
unopposed for their respective offices, thereby granting them 
their seats. Please stay tuned for more information from our new 
officers which will come through our Geibel Gator Newsletter on 
how to join and support the booster club and our students of 
Geibel Catholic! 
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